
 

 

 
Regulated Charges adjustment in October to December 2017 – at Lisbon and Porto Airports 
 
 
Considering the revenue deviations, due to the delay in the entry into force of charges in 
2017, and the traffic estimation deviations, due to a stronger passenger increase, ANA is going 
to apply an adjustment of regulated charges from October (11th October) to December 2017, 
at Lisbon and Porto airports. 
 
Under de economic regulation model, this charge adjustment will avoid the accumulation of 
deviations to future charges adjustments. 
 
By the end of July, ANA will launch the consultation process to all Users for the 2018 charges. 
The present adjustment is specific and limited in time having no impact in the charges to be 
proposed for 2018. 
 
 


